
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

23rd February 2024 

 

Parking at drop-off and pick-up 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Please can I ask that parents and carers avoid parking on grass verges at drop-off 

and pick-up.  

 

Parking on grass verges destroys the grass and creates safety issues for children, 

pedestrians and our neighbours.  

 

Many thanks for your support with this.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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